
 
 

Claremont Ct Affected Area 

10-29-24 

Due to planned system upgrades in the Claremont Court area, water service will be interrupted beginning at 9:00 AM on 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2024. The duration of the interruption may be shortened or extended as required by the work being 

performed. Once water is restored, a precautionary boil water notice will be issued. If you are receiving this message the 

advisory is applicable to you. You will be contacted again when this advisory is lifted. If you have further questions, please call 

our office at 541-382-5342 or visit our website at avionwater.com. 

 

ADDRESS 

21155 CLAREMONT CT 

21160 CLAREMONT CT 

21165 CLAREMONT CT 

21170 CLAREMONT CT 

21175 CLAREMONT CT 

21180 CLAREMONT CT 

21185 CLAREMONT CT 

21190 CLAREMONT CT 

21195 CLAREMONT CT 
   

    

 
  

https://avionwater.com/BoilWater.html


 
 

 


